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Dear Our Neighbors,

Alice and | (James) live at 849 Peach Ave and we remodeled our house for last several months.
Now only final inspection awaits but the City of Sunnyvale pointed out three concerns as
written below.

1. Entry height is proportionally too high
2. Round-top Windows at Front Wall
3. Stone siding at Front Wall

We sincerely ask you to sign below to give us a support, confirming to the City of Sunnyvale that
those issues do not annoy, offend or disturb you, our neighbor.

Addrass:

(((((((
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